Section 75 of the Roads Act, 1993

Temporary Overnight Closure of M50

From Junction 14 (Leopardstown) to Junction 17 (M11-M50 Merge)

    

Dún Laoghaire-Rathdown County Council has received an application from Contractor Laing O’Rourke to temporarily close the section of the M50 between Junction 14 at Leopardstown and Junction 17 at M11-M50 merge in order to facilitate the construction of the LUAS bridge at Leopardstown as part of the LUAS extension from Sandyford to Cherrywood. The closure will be as follows.

  

Friday 28th March (8pm-11am) M50 Southbound closed between J14 and J17, with diverted traffic using Leopardstown Road and the N11. M50 Northbound traffic will be unaffected.

  

Saturday 29th March (8pm-11am) M50 Northbound closed between J17 and J14, with diverted traffic using the N11 and Leopardstown Road. M50 Southbound traffic will be unaffected. 

  

On 29th March a diversion route will be in place from Junction 17 (M11-M50 merge) to follow the M11, then the N11/Bray Road, then N11/Stillorgan Road turning onto Leopardstown Road (at White’s Cross) and arrive to the M50 Junction 14 at Leopardstown and vice versa on 28th March 2008.

  

On 29th March traffic from Glenamuck Road South to follow Ballyogan Road to M50 Junction 14 at Leopardstown and then to follow the M50 Northbound or on 28th March to follow the N11 detour for the Southbound.  Local Access will be permitted to and from Lower Glenamuck Road North.

  

A Traffic Management Plan will be in operation and diversions will be signposted.

